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TO:  George Bosanic, City Manager 

FROM: Krystal Grace-Hatfield, Deputy Clerk 

DATE: JULY 05, 2017 

SUBJECT: INTERCEPTOR BIDS FOR PUBLIC SAFETY  

                  

 

 

On Tuesday July 05, 2017, bids were opened for Public Safety 2017/2018 Ford Utility Police 
Interceptors. 
 
Public Safety received one sealed bid.   
 
The bids are as follows: 
             
Ed Koehn Ford  
(Greenville, MI) 
             $28,293.82 
 

 
   

 
 
 
 
Present at Opening: Dennis Magirl/ City of Greenville 

Doug Hinken/City of Greenville 
Erika Ward/City of Greenville 
 

 
 
 
 
 


